
 
 
 
March, 2017 
 
On behalf of the Commodore, Board of Directors, and members of the Nepean 
Sailing Club we are pleased to extend to you reciprocal privileges at our club for 
the 2017 and subsequent boating seasons. Note that we will not be sending out 
letters or cards for 2018 forward unless our policy changes or reciprocal 
privileges are revoked.  

Presentation of your membership card allows access to our facilities including 
mooring slips (subject to availability), service docks, children’s play area, 
showers and washrooms. There is also a public launch ramp near the premises, 
for those who wish to bring a trailered boat. Enjoy member pricing at our 
members’ lounge, bar, and restaurant. Other yard services may be available 
upon Club Manager approval. 

If you require a temporary mooring, please register at least two days in advance 
with our club manager and notify him upon your arrival.  Should you arrive 
outside of office hours, you may notify a bosun on duty. During your stay with us, 
please do not hesitate to ask for assistance at any time. 

Included is a display card for the 2017 season. Further information is available on 
our web site at http://www.nsc.ca, or by e-mail at info@nsc.ca. You can also 
reach our club manager, Gene Bruce, by telephone at (613) 829-6462, fax at 
(613) 828-4636, and email at gbruce@nsc.ca 

We look forward to seeing you and wish you a safe and enjoyable boating 
season. 

Sincerely, 
 
John Blackwood 
NSC Board Secretary 
secretary@nsc.ca 
 


